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SUBJECT: Contract No. 0585 for Customer Bill Paper with California Printing 
Bashboy Enterprises, Inc. 

SUMMARY 

The proposed Invitation for Bid (IFB) awarded Contract No. 0585 (Contract) with 
California Printing Bashboy Enterprises, Inc. (California Printing) is for a 5-year term 
and a not-to-exceed amount of $4,900,000 (budgeted). The Contract will provide bill 
paper used in the LADWP Data Center Operations Print Center (Data Center) for the 
printing of Department bills. The purpose of this contract is to provide a constant supply 
of the requested 10 percent recycled white bond paper utilized by the Data Center to 
print, prepare, and provide billing services to LADWP customers. 

The Department's billing income represents a substantial revenue source for LADWP. 
If the bills are not printed nightly, the Department would experience a delay or 
potential loss of revenue. It is critical for LADWP to maintain an uninterrupted bill-print 
process to ensure a constant cash flow in support of daily business operations. 

The estimated Contract expiration date is November 1, 2029. 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Board of Water and Power Commissioners adopt the 
attached Resolution authorizing execution of the Contract. 










